
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

13th September 2022 

 

Dear parent/carer  
 
Re: School closure for the state funeral of Queen Elizabeth II – Monday 19th September  

 
We have all been saddened by the passing of our much-loved Queen Elizabeth II. We have been having periods of reflection in school 
this week and speaking to students about the history of our royal family in commemoration of our Queen.  

 
The DFE have confirmed the following, in communication with all schools over the past weekend: 
 

The official date of the State Funeral of Queen Elizabeth 11 is 19th September 2022. This day will be a 
Bank Holiday and settings that are normally closed on a Bank Holiday should close on this day as a mark of 
respect. This will include schools and colleges. 
 

As a result of this announcement, Murray Park School will be closed to all students and staff on Monday 19th September 2022. 
Students should return to school as normal on Tuesday 20th September. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation at this sad time for the country. 

 
Kindest regards 

 

 

 

Mrs Caley 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


